A Clean Sweep

Street Sweeping Program

Springville City recognizes the importance of keeping all of the city streets clean for our citizens and
for the environment. Currently, the City owns and operates one street vacuum sweeper.

Street sweeping is an integral part of our street and storm water maintenance program. The street
sweeping season usually starts in March and ends in December. Weather and temperature impact
start and end dates.

The primary objectives of the Street Sweeping
program are to:

1. Reduce health hazards by removing
pollutants contained in or are part
of the sweepings. Sweeping directly
reduces PM 10 airborne dust pollution
and the discharge of pollutants into the
storm drainage system.

2. Reduce maintenance cost by keeping the
storm drainage system clean.

3. Provide a clean appearance for residents
and the visiting public.

Springville City is highly committed to keeping our streets as clean as possible. Citizens can help by
keeping vehicles, trailers, etc., off of the street. We realize this is not always possible, but it would
help in sweeping the entire street instead of going around vehicles that have been left on the street.

Please do not store landscaping materials in the street; this is also against city code 4-13-201.
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